
 
 

Topic:  Facility Planning Committee Service Request 
 
Deadline:  June 18, 2021 
 
The McClave School Board of Education and Administration invites any persons interested in 
serving on a facility planning committee to apply with an email to 
boardofeducation@mcclaveschool.org by June 18, 2021.  This committee will work with Wold 
Architects & Engineers, which is the facility master planning company hired by the McClave 
School District, to review existing facility conditions and discuss options for future facility plans. 
 
Committee members will be required to commit to participate in approximately five meetings 
spanning from mid-June through October. 
 
Emails should include: 
 

 Name 
 Best method of contact 
 Association with the school (eg. Community member, staff, student) 
 Whether or not you live or own property within the McClave School District 
 Explanation of why you are interested in serving on a facility planning committee 
 Commitment of availability on required dates 

 
Community members, staff, and students are eligible to serve.  Space on the committee will be 
limited to a maximum of 10 members and application is not a guarantee of service.  Special 
consideration to being selected for the committee will be given to those who live and/or own 
property within the McClave School District. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
McClave School Board of Education and Administration 


